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Due to current conditions in Broward County with the rise in COVID19 infections and concern 
for our staff and students, Resolve’s Maritime Academy will voluntarily suspend operations 
until August 3, 2020 (Reopen Date Subject to Change).  As the situation continues to develop, 
we will monitor updates from the CDC and local regulatory agencies to decide how to adjust (if 
necessary) training/class schedules.  All students who are registered and paid for upcoming 
classes will receive credits for their training that can be used for future classes.   
 
As situations surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) rapidly change, we will issue updates 
regarding training courses and class schedules.  While our classes are on hiatus, the Academy 
team is still available to answer your questions by email or phone +1.954.463.9195 do not 
hesitate to contact us.   
 
Stay Safe and Stop the Spread! 
 
Chauncey Naylor 
Director, Resolve Maritime Academy 
 
For more information about COVID-19, visit: 
www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 
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